

Board of Assessors
John R. Fisher, Chairman
Edward F. O'Neil, Clerk
John O'Connor, Member

Town Hall 135 School Street Walpole, MA 02081

Minutes of Meeting September 18, 2018

The Board of Assessors met on Tuesday, September 18, 2018, 6:30 PM. room #115, at the Town Hall The following were present, John R. Fisher, Chairman, Edward F. O'Neil, Clerk, John O'Connor, Member, Director of Assessing, Dennis Flis

Discussion:

The Board reviewed, discussed, and signed warrants and certificates.

MV Excise Abatement	2018	\$15,392.90
MV Excise Abatement	2017	\$365.63
MV Excise Abatement	2016	\$1,313.76

The Board reviewed the FY 18 Supplemental Taxes. There were 18 Accounts and amount for those accounts was \$24,182.80

The Director of Assessing informed the Board of his meeting with the Capital Budget Committee to advocate for the Assessor's request of update it's appraisal software from Vision version 6 to Vision version 8.

The FY 2019 State Mandated update of assessment is on schedule at this time.

The Director of Assessing and two Board members will be attending the Vision Nation User Group Conference in October to further study Version 8 Appraisal Software.